
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

A Whole New World 

 

Animals are always fascinating to children. During our Whole New World topic we will be 

learning about, and investigating lots of different types of animals, and where they come 

from. There will be lots of time for discussions about animals and to ask questions. 

WOW DAY: Thursday 22nd October- Dress as your favourite animal for an animal 

boogie parade. 

Early Years Foundation Stage – Prime Areas 

 

 

At Buttercup Nursery we will be sharing our love 

of books, (which will follow onto Read Write Inc 

phonics). Each week we will focus on one specific 

book, allowing the children to gain confidence 

with the text and enhance their vocabulary and 

communication skills. 

In Maths the Buttercups will be learning; colours, 

how to sort, patterns, comparing, size and 

focusing on various counting principles. 

In Art we will be looking at the artists Kandinsky 

and Andy Warhol and using a range of media to 

embrace our creativity. 

We will also be sharing our love of food at snack 

times. This will give us the opportunity to decide 

what we like and dislike and taste different 

fruits too.  

Most importantly this term, we will be working 

with yourselves and your children to ensure that 

they have the best start to Buttercup Nursery. 

We will be using Target tracker to record 

observations and communicate with you about 

your children. It would be great to see what you 

are getting up at home too, so please share these 

moments with us and send them into our nursery 

email address: 

buttercupnursery@meadowsideprimary.org We 

will add these experiences to your child’s learning 

journal. 

 

This term we will introduce ‘Go Noodle’ 

to the children, working on co-

ordination daily.  Funky fingers will 

develop fine motor skills which will 

support handwriting. PE sessions will 

be introduced to improve children’s 

gross motor skills.  

This term we will have the 

opportunity to learn about 

different animals and where they 

come from. This will encourage the 

children to develop language and 

communication skills, as they share 

their experiences about animals 

with their peers. 

Physical development Communication and Language 

Buttercup Nursery 

Autumn Term 

 

This term we will be focusing on 

becoming familiar with the learning 

environment and the rules which we 

follow in nursery. We will have the 

opportunity to free flow play indoors 

and outdoors in our environments. We 

will also be looking at family, and 

sharing photos of our loved ones. 

 

Personal, Social and Emotional 

development 

mailto:buttercupnursery@meadowsideprimary.org

